
P.O. BOX 309 VALLEY HEAD, ALABAMA 35989 

April 9, 1987 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport PA 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

You were tuned to RX 87, WQRX in Valley Head, 
Alabama on December 21, 1986 from 4:15 to 4:30 PM 
C.S.T. After checking our programming department 
it was confirmed that we programed the commercials 
you mentioned in your letter. 

We stay very busy and have not had time to answer 
your request. We do have more to do than answer 
DX reports. Thanks for listening. 

cerely, 

Dave Williams 
Operations Manager 
WQRX RX 87 
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